
March 19, 2024

Dorothy Graham, President
Graham Family Foundation
544-61st Street
Oakland, CA 94609

Dear Dorothy,

Thank you for your generous contribution of $25,000.00 made on March 15, 2024 from
the Graham Family Foundation to Expect Miracles Foundation, in support of the
SAMFund grants for young adult cancer survivors.

As discussed, these funds will be used to provide support to young adult survivors of
Hodgkin’s Lymphoma to help them recover financially from cancer. Once we finalize the
awards for the 2024 Spring grant cycles, we will provide you with information about
each recipient and the purpose of the grant awarded. We will also share with grant
recipients the expectation that they will provide feedback on the impact of their grant no
later than 90 days after the last payment is made. If we are unable to utilize the full
$25,000.00 this Spring, we will reserve the remaining funds for the Fall 2024 grant
cycle.

Thank you for your continued support of our mission. We are honored to award these
additional grants to survivors of Hodgkin’s Lymphoma and grateful to you for making it
possible.

Sincerely,

Frank Heavey
Executive Director
fheavey@expectmiraclesfoundation.org

89 South Street, Suite 701 | Boston, MA 02111 | expectmiraclesfoundation.org

EMF is a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt organization, our Tax ID # #20-4127495. Your donation is tax-deductible within U.S. law guidelines. Keep this
receipt as your official record to claim a donation on your taxes. No goods or services were provided in exchange for this donation.
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January 23, 2024 
 
Dorothy Graham, President 
Graham Family Foundation 
544-61st Street 
Oakland, CA 94609 
 
Dear Dorothy, 
 
Thank you for your generous contribution of $25,000.00 made on November 1, 2023 
from the Graham Family Foundation to Expect Miracles Foundation, in support of the 
SAMFund grants for young adult cancer survivors. 
 
As discussed, these funds will be used to provide support to young adult survivors of 
Hodgkin’s Lymphoma to help them recover financially from cancer. Once we finalize the 
awards for the 2023 Fall grant cycles, we will provide you with information about each 
recipient and the purpose of the grant awarded. We will also share with grant recipients 
the expectation that they will provide feedback on the impact of their grant no later than 
90 days after the last payment is made. We were able to utilize the full $25,000.00 this 
Fall, so we will not be reserving any remaining funds for the Spring 2024 grant cycle.  
 
Thank you for your continued support of our mission. We are honored to award these 
additional grants to survivors of Hodgkin’s Lymphoma and grateful to you for making it 
possible. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

 
 
 

Frank Heavey      
Executive Director      
fheavey@expectmiraclesfoundation.org  
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